Notice of Intent to Adopt
Negative Declaration
Glenn County 2020 Regional Transportation Plan

Notice is given that this project will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment.
The project is the 2020 Glenn County Regional Transportation Plan

The proposed project is the adoption and implementation of the 2020 Glenn County Regional
Transportation Plan (RTP). The Glenn County Transportation Commission (PCTC), as the designated
Regional Transportation Planning Agency (RTPA), is required by State law to prepare the RTP and
transmit it to the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) every four years. The RTP is required
to be developed as per State legislation, Government Code §65080 et seq. of Chapter 2.5. The last full
Glenn County RTP update was adopted in 2015.

This document is proposed to be adopted at the Glenn County Transportation Commission Meeting on
February 20, 2020 at 9:00 AM in the Willows Memorial Hall, Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, located
at 525 West Sycamore Street, Willows. This document has been filed with Glenn County Department of
Public Works and is available for inspection and review at:

Glenn County Transportation Commission
777 N Colusa St
Willows, CA 95988

The review period for this document is from February 20, 2020 through March 20, 2020. Written
comments concerning this document will be accepted through the last day of the review period. The

For further information, please contact: Mardy Thomas, Principal Planner at Glenn County Planning &
Community Development Services, 777 N Colusa St, Willows, CA 95988.

Phone: (530) 934-6530 or email at mthomas@countyofglenn.net.



